
 

 

 

The Family Day Lead Team would like to thank the Town for continuing our 

partnership again this year. The Town of Tillsonburg’s support helped to 

make the 2018 event a great success that was enjoyed by over 2500 

people! Thanks to you, we met our goals of providing local, affordable and 

fun activities for families in our community.  The day was packed with 

activities for the entire family. Some highlights of our day included animals, 

pizza making, and crafts. Back by popular demand was our Indoor Carnival, 

free popcorn and cotton candy, skating, swimming and our Toddler Lounge. 

Our partners from RBC provided great support including a visit from 3-time 

Gold medal Olympian hockey player Becky Kellar. 

 

The Tillsonburg Community Centre provides a great place for an event like 

this. The facility was buzzing all day with families from town and our 

surrounding areas. We couldn’t do this event without the great team of staff 

who help out at the event too!  

 

Along with the money raised there were thousands of dollars of product and 

services donated to make the day possible.  Our three biggest expenses are 

for the inflatables, for the facility rental, and for event insurance.  We are 

happy to report that together we raised $9382.85 in cash, products and 

services to help fund the 2018 event. Expenses came in at $8725.83. That 

left us with $1161.34, and we immediately deposited half with the 

Community Centre and half with Grand River Inflatables to secure the space 

and activities for the 2019 event. The contribution from the Town is used 

specifically towards the facility rental and event insurance.  
 
Thanks for renewing your partnership with us and we look forward to seeing 

all of you at the 2019 Family Day event.   
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